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BLACKWELL GLOBAL HOLDINGS LIMITED – CHANGE OF AUDITOR The directors of Blackwell Global 

Holdings Limited (NZX:BGI) advise that the auditors, William Buck Audit (NZ) Limited, have resigned 

and been replaced by PWC. 

 

Ends 

 

For more information please contact:  

Mark Thornton  

Chief Executive Officer  

+64 9 302 2618 
 

 

  


